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10th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope this letter finds you well.  My name is Mr. Cook, and I am excited to introduce myself as the 
Assistant Headteacher at Bonneygrove.  It is an honour to take on this role as I embark on my 9th 
academic year with this wonderful school community. 

In my new capacity, I will be responsible for overseeing behaviour across the phase, ensuring that 
our students continue to thrive in a positive and supportive environment.  My aim is to foster a 
culture that embodies our school’s core values of honesty, kindness, creativity, ambition, 
inclusion, and resilience.  By nurturing these qualities, I strive to help each child reach their full 
potential both academically and socially, ensuring they grow into well-rounded individuals who 
respect themselves and others. 

In addition to my leadership responsibilities, I am also the Physical Education Lead at 
Bonneygrove.  I have a deep passion for outdoor activities and believe in the importance of 
physical fitness and well-being as an integral part of a child's education.  Whether it is on the 
sports field, playground or during a PE lesson. look forward to encouraging your children to 
embrace an active lifestyle and develop a lifelong love for physical activity. 

I am truly excited about the year ahead and the opportunities it will bring.  I am committed to 
working closely with you to support your children through their final years of primary school. If 
you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Warm regards. 

 

Mr. Cook 
Assistant Headteacher 
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